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The meeting of the Farmington Land Acquisition Committee was held on May 13, 2017 at the Farmington 

Town Hall.  Present were Committee Members Mastrobattista, Hinze, Kramer, Quigley and Wadsworth 

and Land Acquisition Consultant Dolphin.   

  

Call Meeting To Order:  

Committee Chair Mastrobattista called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m.  

Public Comment:  

None 

 

Approval of Minutes:  

Upon MOTION made and seconded (Wadsworth/Kramer) it was VOTED unanimously to approve the 

minutes of the April 13, 2017 meeting as written.   

 

Correspondence: None 

 

New Business:  

Ms. Dolphin reported that the public hearing for the acquisition of the Grevalsky properties on Plainville 

Avenue has been set for May 23rd. 

 

Old Business:  

Ms. Dolphin reported that Town representatives were still hoping to meet with the DEEP Commissioner to 

discuss furtheruse of 124 Scott Swamp Road for the expansion of Riverside Cemetery.  Representative 

Demicco is coordinating the meeting. 

 

Executive Session to discuss selection of site or purchase of real estate 

Upon MOTION made and seconded (Wadsworth/Hinze) it was unanimously  

VOTED: to go into Executive Session.  The session was opened at 5:15 p.m.  Attending were Committee 

Members Mastrobattista, Hinze, Kramer, Quigley and Wadsworth and Land Acquisition Consultant 

Dolphin. 

Executive Session was adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 

A MOTION (Wadsworth/Quigley) to adjourn the meeting was adopted at 5:50 p.m. 

 

ESD 


